
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 5 April 2007 

3. PRESENTATION OF PETITIONS 
 
 Arthur Duckworth and Bob Wilmott were in attendance to present a combined note of objection to the 

development at 193-201 Marshlands Road. 
 
 The Board received the information. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


